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Effectiveness of Virtual Council Meetings  

and the Future Resumption of In-Person Participation 
 

On December 16, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The resumption of in-person Council and Committee of the Whole meetings be 

aligned with the Provincial timetable for lifting the remaining public health and 

workplace safety measures, which is currently projected as being March 28, 

2022. 

2. The Regional Clerk be directed to report back with options outlining the potential 

format of Council and Committee of the Whole meetings upon the lifting of the 

remaining public health and workplace safety measures. 

3. The boards of directors of the Region’s three Corporations be encouraged to 

continue to meet virtually for the remainder of the 2018-2022 Council Term. 

4. The Region’s advisory committees and task forces, that follow the Procedure 

Bylaw to conduct meetings, continue to meet virtually for the remainder of the 

2018-2022 Council Term.  
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